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Dear Armstrong Families, 

We welcome you and your children to the 2017-18 school year! Thank you for trusting Armstrong Elementary as the 
school to educate and nurture your child. Our faculty and staff feel honored to serve our children and their families by 
providing quality instruction in a safe learning environment. 

I would like to inform you that Yady Blessinger is now the Assistant Principal at Arizona Fleming Elementary. I would like 
to introduce to you our new Assistant Principal Sonya Evans. Make sure to stop by and meet her during Meet & Greet 
night on Thursday, August 17 from 4:00-6:00 pm. 

We anticipate a most successful year as we work together to support the academic, social, and emotional growth of our 
students at Armstrong Elementary. During the course of the year, it is our hope to count on your active participation on 
your child’s learning experiences and school activities. We know a strong partnership with you will make a great 
difference in your child’s education. Some ways that you can support your child to have a successful year are: 

 Make sure your child attends school daily on time. 

 Monitor your child’s progress (Class Dojo, Tuesday folder, progress reports, etc.) 

 Read daily to your child and/or have the child read to you (minimum 20 min., and ask questions to check for 
understanding). 

 Keep lines of communication open with the teacher (Via phone, e-mails, conferences). 

 Become a volunteer so that you can work with our teachers/students at our campus and be able to attend field 
trips with your child.  

 Become a member of the PTO so that you can help us raise funds for different campus/student needs. 

 Follow us on Twitter for updates and school highlights: @DrLArmstrongES  

As principal, my door is always open and I welcome your input. Please feel free to contact me via phone, e-mail, the 
district Let’s Talk! You may also, make an appointment to meet with me to discuss any concerns, suggestions, or ideas 
to help make this the best learning environment possible. I am including the AE Parent-Student Handbook with 
important information about school procedures. In addition, expect a package with several forms that will be send 
home during the first week of school. Please fill them out and return them to the campus as early as possible.  

Keep in mind the following reminders: 

 Registrations for new students continue this and next week.  

 Complete the online application http://www.fortbendisd.com/Page/85 and call Ms. Arroyo at 281-634-9410 to 
schedule an appointment. 

 The first day of school is Tuesday, August 22. Doors will open promptly at 7:30 am for breakfast and classes will 
begin at 8:10 am. 

 Visit the FBISD website for important information about school lunch.  

 Every family must complete the Free & Reduce Application online beginning August 7th: 
https://www.heartlandapps.com/Terms.aspx?host=fortbendisd.heartlandapps.com&apply=1 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please feel free to call the school 281-634-9410 or come into the office. Our staff 
will be glad to assist you! 

We look forward to working with you. Have a great school year! 

Sincerely, 

Millie Alvarez –Principal 
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